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quality of our self-study report. According to the notification letter, the commission officially 
�D�I�I�L�U�P�H�G���'�D�H�P�H�Q�¶�V��ten-year accreditation at its June 23 meeting.  
 
This reaffirmation of accreditation speaks to the high quality of our academic programs, faculty, 
and staff, and our ability to provide a first-rate education to our students. �7�K�H���F�R�P�P�L�V�V�L�R�Q�¶�V��
decision was based on a highly positive peer evaluation team report that followed a successful 
three-day site visit in March, �D�Q�G���D�O�V�R���'�D�H�P�H�Q�¶�V���L�P�S�U�H�V�V�L�Y�H���F�R�P�S�U�H�K�H�Q�V�L�Y�H���V�H�O�I-study. To be 
commended on our self-study is a testament to the diligence and extensive effort of many in our 
college community.  
 
I wish to extend my deepest appreciation and congratulations to the Self-Study Steering 
Committee, led by co-chairs Dr. Kathleen Boone, Dr. Kevin Telford and Dr. Susan Marchione. 
To the entire college community, I offer my sincerest thanks for your support and contributions 
to this college-wide endeavor. 
 
Cordially, 

-�����������€���3�K�R�Q�H������������������������������ 


